Mr. David Smith
President

Mission Broadcasting, Inc.
544 Red Rock Drive
Wadsworth, OH 44281

June 1, 2004

Dear Dave,

This letter is to notify you that Nexstar Broadcasting, Inc. intends to extend the TBA
agreement at KHMT-TV in Billings, MT for the 5 year renewal period beginning
December 14, 2004.

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

e,

Perry A. So

Broadcasting Group, Inc.




